NOTES FOR PRESENTATION DURING
CHANNEL ISLANDS HARBOR LESSEES ASSOCIATION
"EIGHTH ANNUAL DINNER MEETING"
LOBSTER TRAP RESTAURANT
MAY 10, 1973, 7:00 P.M.

THANK YOU. IT'S A REAL PLEASURE FOR ME TO DE REPRESENTENCE
THE CITY COUNCIL AT THIS EVENING'S PROGRAM. MEMBERS OF THE CITY

COUNCIL ARE WELL AWARE OF THE FINE JOB WHICH THE LESSEES ASSOCIATION

IS DOING IN THE PROMOTION OF THE CHANNEL ISLANDS HARBOR AREA.

THEREFORE, WE APPRECIATE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO MEET YOUR NEW OFFICERS

AND LEARN MORE ABOUT YOUR PLANS FOR THE NEXT YEAR.

THE RAPID DEVELOPMENT OF THE CHANNEL ISLANDS HARBOR DUING
THE PAST FEW YEARS HAS GREATLY BENEFITED THE OXNARD COMMUNITY.
THE HARBOR HAS PROVIDED SMALL CRAFT AND SPORTFISHING FACILITIES
WHICH HAVE ADDED A NEW DIMENSION TO THE RECREATIONAL ACTIVITIES
AVAILABLE TO LOCAL RESIDENTS; IT HAS ENCOURAGED HIGH QUALITY
COMMERCIAL DEVELOPMENT IN THE AREA; ET HAS ALLOWED THE DEVELOPMENT
OF OUR PRESTICIOUS INLAND WATERWAY HOMES; IT HAS STIMULATED THE
LOCAL TOURISM PROGRAM WHICH HAS NOT ONLY BENEFITED LOCAL BUSINESSMEN,
BUT ALSO PROVIDED TAX REVENUES WHICH HAVE ALLOWED LOCAL GOVERNMENTS
TO IMPROVE THEIR SERVICE PROGRAMS.

THE LESSEES ASSOCIATION SHOULD BE CREDITED FOR MANY OF THESE ACCOMPLISHMENTS AND, THEREFORE, CERTAINLY DESERVES THE CONTINUED SUPPORT OF OUR COMMUNITY. THE CITY OF OXNARD IS LOOKING FORWARD TO PROVIDING THIS SUPPORT OF YOUR EFFORTS SO WE CAN CONTINUE THE SUCCESS OF THE CHANNEL ISLANDS HARBOR.

ON BEHALF OF THE CITY COUNCIL, I WOULD LIKE TO COMMEND
THE OUTGOING OFFICERS FOR THEIR FINE SERVICE DURING THE PAST YEAR,
AND WISH THE NEW OFFICERS THE VERY BEST OF LUCK DURING THEIR TERMS
OF OFFICE. THANK YOU.